
 

OFFICIAL 

The Hill, Sandbach – Pedestrian Crossing Campaign 

 

A petition has been received with over 5000 signatures to install a pedestrian 

crossing on The Hill, Sandbach. The petition states: 

The Hill has become increasingly affected by the impact of the new Persimmon 

estate with 188no. Homes now occupied and approximately 400no. Vehicles 

entering and exiting the estate via The Hill. 

A new CO-OP store opened in recent years which is extremely busy and popular 

amongst local residents and people passing to and from work and has also 

negatively impacted the level of congestion, parked cars on double yellow lines and 

safety of any pedestrians trying to cross the road, especially around the junction with 

Heath Rd and Hassall Rd. 

Families with young children are particularly adversely affected as it is very 

dangerous especially at school times. 

A crossing would benefit everyone whilst in use and not unduly affect motorists who 

should keeping to a 30mph limit, which unfortunately at present is not the case. 

Motorists would of course not be affected when the crossing is not in use. 

Please install one before an accident happens. 

 


